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Esse Health’s Florissant Pediatrics and Internal Medicine Office Relocates 
 
Nine physicians will relocate Dec. 17 to Northwest HealthCare 
 
ST. LOUIS – On Dec. 17, Esse Health’s Florissant Pediatrics and Internal Medicine Office will move down the street 

to the brand new Northwest HealthCare facility at 1225 Graham Road, Suite 1330 and Building C, in Florissant, Mo., 

63031.  

 

“The new modern facility will be beneficial for both the doctors and the patients we serve,” said Dr. John Rice, Chief 

Medical Officer, Esse Health.  

 

The office phone numbers will remain the same; to reach internal medicine physicians call 314.838.5702 and to reach 

the pediatrics department, call 314.838.7912. Pediatricians Dr. Gerry Deschamps, Dr. John Galgani and Dr. Shirley 

Knight are accepting new patients.   

 

Esse Health is a St. Louis-based physician group that strives to improve the overall well-being of its patients through 

patient education, lifestyle modification and prevention. With 28 locations throughout the St. Louis and Metro East 

area, Esse Health’s services include asthma, allergy and immunology, family medicine, internal medicine, nutrition, 

pediatrics and radiology. Esse Health is recognized as a leader in using technology in health care and physician 

accountability for both quality and cost-of-care. For more information on Esse Health, visit www.essehealth.com.  
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